
 

 

Thursday 4th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming all of the children back to school in person on Monday the 8th of March 

and we hope that the children are as excited as we are to get back into a much more normal school routine. 

 

We understand that the period of lockdown may have been challenging for many of you but I am very proud of the 

way in which the vast majority of children have risen to the challenge of learning from home. We understand that 

routines at home may have been different but please encourage your child to get ready for their return by ensuring 

they are getting to bed early, are ready for early mornings and have all their uniform ready to wear. 

 

Although case numbers are dropping locally, it is still important that all adults coming on to the school grounds play 

their part in keeping everyone safe.  May I please remind you of the following: 

 

 Adults should maintain social distancing when dropping off and picking up their children and wear a mask; 

 Please maintain any one way systems around the school grounds to help limit extended contact; 

 Older pupils are capable of coming onto the school site independently and walking around to their class 

entrance.  If you do accompany your child in the morning, please leave the site as quickly as possible; 

 Time your morning arrival so that children enter the school building straight away to avoid waiting around 

outside; 

 Parents are not permitted to enter the school building and should contact the school via the school office for 

assistance. Please use email address –whadmin@pegasusacademytrust.org  

 

By following the guidance above we can help to keep the virus out of the school meaning that all children can attend 

and we do not have to send bubbles home to self-isolate and return to learning online. 

 

Laptop loans 

If your child was loaned a school laptop or Chromebook, please ensure it is returned on Monday the 8th March as 

the device will be turned off after this date and all the devices need checking before re-distribution.  The device can 

be handed in to the class teacher and it will be logged as returned.  Remember to return all charging cables and cases 

that were loaned to you.  

 

School lunches 

The school kitchens will be open and running a normal lunch service.  If your child requires a school lunch, you will 

find the menu on our website and please book and pay for it in the normal way through Magic Booking – meals need 

to be paid for before by 10am daily. 

 

Nina Achenbach 

Head of School 


